
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  ZACH LOGELIN 

 

DATE: AUGUST 15, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION OF A REQUEST BY FAMILY DOLLAR, INC, 

FOR A 3.2% OFF SALE LIQUOR LICENSE 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Family Dollar, located at 31265 County 24 Blvd, is requesting a new 3.2% off sale 

license for beer and wine. The license period is from 2023-2024.   

 

Family Dollar has submitted the required fees, insurance, and has passed the background 

check.  The City Council has to approve this before it is submitted to the State for their 

approval. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

I respectfully request a motion to approve the Family Dollar request to sell 3.2% off sale 

beer and wine at Family Dollar located at 31265 County 24 Blvd pending State approval. 

 

 


